Livingston County Fiscal Services
304 East Grand River Ave., Suite 204

Howell, MI 48843
517-540-8740

Bid Synopsis
For
Airport Snow Removal Services

RFP Issued & Publicly Posted: 07/23/2021 Public Postings: L
Livingston Co. Website (livgov.com)

Solicitation: RFP-LC-21-13 BidNet (bidnetdirect.com/mitn)
RFP Due Date: 08/09/2021 Proposals Received: 1

The Evaluation Committee has completed evaluation of the bids received for the Request for
Quote referenced above. Below is a recap of the bid evaluation.

The RFQ was publicly posted. One response was received from Anglin Civil LLC.

Even though only one proposal was received, the RFP was publicly posted on two websites. As a
result, the bid documents were downloaded by 18 qualified companies. While only one (1)
qualified submission was received, the Evaluation Committee believes that the process created a
system of free and open competition and should be considered valid.

Anglin Civil submitted their response within the timeframe outlined in the RFP. A summary of
the review follows:

Anglin Civil provided a complete company history, indicating that it was established in 2008
with a focus on airfield snow removal. They have focused on perfecting the process of safely,
efficiently, and effectively removing snow and ice from the Airport Operations Area (AOA) side
of class 1 and smaller airports. They employ around 200 operators with as much as 30 years of
snow removal experience. Anglin Civil submitted the required signed company profile, the
required references which are recent and relevant, a signed checklist, and notarized PA 517
Certificate of Compliance. A signed acknowledgement of the addendum was also submitted as
required.

It was required that the bidder provide photographs of their equipment, and it is clear that
Anglin Civil is able to provide the equipment required in the RFP.

A review of the pricing provided by Anglin Civil reflected slightly higher prices than the previous
contract; however, the slight increase is determined to be reasonable.

Based on the above evaluation, it is recommended that a contract be awarded to Anglin Civil
LLC for a three-year period with the option of two one-year renewals at the discretion of the
county.



